
Blue Knight Meeting, July 2014 
 

The July meeting of the KCMetro Blue Knights was he ld at Bass 

Pro in Olathe, Kansas on July 27, 2014.  We met for  a good 
Sunday lunch and good friendship before the meeting . We. Had 14 
members and guests present.  
 

The meeting was opened by Sergeant at Arms Dusty Wa llace and 
Vice President Tim Hicks presided in the absence of  the 
President.  
 
Vice President's Report had no official report.  
 
Secretary report:  the August 6, 2014, there will b e a dinner 

ride. It is a middle od the week supper ride. We wi ll meet at 
the quick trip on Parvin Road at 5:30PM with the de stination a 
surprise. Join us for a good time. Three members, R ichard 
Weidermeyer, Mark Adams and Richard Gooch attended the St Joe 

Fallen Officer Ride. It was a good time with about 80 bikes 
taking part.  we will have a lunch on August 16th h eading to the 
Pullman's Place in Leavenworth, Kansas. Time and pl ace of 
meeting will be announced.  we will be going to The  Cape on 

August 28. The place of departure will be announced .  
 
Treasurer was not present 
 
Road Captain's Report: 
 
Social Director's Report discussed the Galloping Go ose will hold 
their annual Labor Day Weekend rally in Grain Valle y. There may 
be as many as 1500 1%ers in attendance. Be aware th ere may well 
be other clubs present.  
 

Past President's Report no report  
 
Safety Officers Report the chapter made a donation to St Joe 
Chapter, a Thank You card was sent.  Be sure to car ry water for 
summer riding.  Staying hydrated is extremely impor tant.  
 
Quartermaster was absent 
 



Sergeant at Arms at the Brass Rail  for the Fisher House Ride 
for our Veterans.  This is a good charity ride.  Th e date will 

be announced.  
 
There was 50/50 drawing for this meeting, the winne r is Cheryl 
Wallace. 

 
The next meeting will be announced.  
 
The meeting was adjourned.  
 
 
Richard Gooch  

 


